
 

 
 
 

January 13, 2025 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS 
LEYTE 2ND DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE 

Mac Arthur, Leyte 

 

The Chairperson 
Government Procurement Policy Board (GPPB) 
Unit 2506 Raffles Corporate Center 
F. Ortigas Jr. Avenue, Ortigas Center 
Pasig City 

 

Sir; 
 

In compliance to GPPB Advisory dated March 13, 2024, with a subject: Reminder on the Posting 
and Submission of Procurement Reports for Fiscal Year 2024, submitted hereto is the duly 
approved Procurement Monitoring Report for 2nd Semester of FY 2024 and posting 
certification in the agency website. Said report is in excel and PDF formats. 

 
Please be informed that this office has no procurement for consultancy as of this date. 

Please acknowledge receipt hereof. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 

LEO EDWARD L. OPPURA 
District Engineer 

 

 
Copy furnished: 

 

Procurement Service 
DPWH Central Office 
Bonifacio Drive Port Area, 
Manila 

 
 

The Regional Director 
DPWH Regional Office VIII 
Brgy. Baras,Palo,Leyte 

 
 
 
 

Website: www.dpwh.gov.ph 
Tel. No(s).: (053) 888 4559/66417 


